[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Ocean Springs is accepting Request for Proposals from Grass Cutting companies for the purpose of annual mowing at designated sites throughout the city.  The RFP is available at City Hall and centralauctionhouse.com.  Please contact rbrown@oceansprings-ms.gov.  The RFP’s are due no later than 2:00 p.m. on July 24, 2018 at City Hall, 1018 Porter Ave., Ocean Springs, MS  39564.  The envelopes must be marked Attn: Shelly Ferguson, City Clerk and clearly marked “Request for Proposals – Grass Cutting Services.”   
